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Eastbound closure of Holmeside in
Sunderland from 20 March 2017

Holmeside, in Sunderland, will be closed eastbound from Monday 20 March
until Friday 7 April. 

Stops on Vine Place and Holmeside will not be served when
heading eastbound, so customers are advised to use stops at Sunderland
Interchange, Stockton Road or Fawcett Street. 
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